
Appendix D

Executive – 5 February

Recommendations from Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee held on 31 January 2019

2019/20 SCHH Fees and Charges

NOTED the proposed rise in SCHH fees, which were in line with inflation. 

RECOMMENDED that the Social Care Health and Housing OSC consider the 
Committee’s concern regarding those fees and charges for services that are over the 
inflation rate and where it is proposed that subsidies should be stopped.


